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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

CITIZENS BANK & TRUST BEGINS CONSTRUCTION 

ON NEW HEADQUARTERS IN GUNTERSVILLE 

Guntersville, Ala, April 27--- Construction has begun on the new Citizens Bank and Trust 

building in Guntersville. The bid was awarded to Carmon Construction, Inc., located in 

Albertville, to construct the 35,000 square foot facility. The 3-story headquarters building will be 

located at 711 Gunter Avenue and will have drive-through access on Blount Avenue.  

“We are thrilled to have arrived at this point and look forward to opening our new headquarters 

location,” said Citizens Bank and Trust CEO Mike Alred. “We are proud of the design and think 

it will be a great addition to downtown Guntersville.” 

The year-long project just began in early April. The new facility will serve as corporate 

headquarters and as the operations base for the bank’s seven branches and two loan production 

offices.   

One of the key features of the new building will be a community and training room plus an 

outdoor pavilion space.  

“This new facility has been designed not simply as a home to Citizens Bank and Trust, but to be 

shared with our customers and the community,” said Citizens Bank and Trust President Charlie 

Williams. “We’ve been committed to our local communities since our inception, and we are 

hopeful this new facility further reflects that commitment.” 

Citizens Bank and Trust has full-service branch locations in Albertville, Arab, New Hope, Hazel 

Green, Elkmont and Rogersville, plus a loan office in Cullman and in Oneonta. For more 

information visit www.citizensbanktrust.com or find Citizens Bank and Trust on Facebook, 

Twitter, or Instagram.   
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